
Archdiocese of St. Louis Roe v. Wade Memorial Mass  
Saturday, January 18, 8 a.m., Cathedral Basilica of St. Louis; Bishop Mark Rivituso 
Celebrating 
 

 
 
Join the Respect Life Apostolate of the Archdiocese of St. Louis for the 2025 Roe v. Wade 
Memorial Mass to ask God to end abortion in Missouri and the U.S., honor those lost to 
abortion, pray for those wounded by abortion in need of healing, and commit to building a 
“culture of life and love” (Evangelium Vitae). Starting at 8 a.m. on Saturday, January 18 at 
the Cathedral Basilica, the special Mass will be celebrated by Bishop Mark Rivituso and 
priests of the Archdiocese of St. Louis.  
 
The Mass collection will benefit the LifeLine Coalition, a network of local agencies that directly 
assist and serve pregnant and parenting mothers and their children. The Holy Rosary and a 
reception in Boland Hall will follow Mass. To learn more, contact 314.792.7555, 
prolife@archstl.org or STLRespectLife.org. 
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